






REVISED 03/22/2011 

Proposal to the City of Northglenn for Land Use 

Use of Land for Vendor Setup 

June 16th-18th 2011 

This proposal is requesting permission to use the land next to the Ramada 
Inn, located at 120th & I25, area 0027 North,  for a vendor fair that will take place 
in conjunction with the Harley Owners Group Statewide Ralley that will take palce 
June 16th- June 18th.  We are requesting use of this land at no cost since it will be 
generating Sales Tax revenue and funds for the Northglenn Community 
Foundation.  The vendor area will be open to the public to enjoy.   

 

We would like to request the use of this land at 5:00PM on June 16th for setup 
through June 18th at 10:00PM to accompany the H.O.G rally events.  The vendors 
will run their booths between 8AM-8PM on June 17th and June 18th.  There will be 
a mixture of food and retail vendors.  We are anticipating 30-50 vendors in total.  It 
is anticipated that this event will enable a donation of $2500 to be made to the 
Northglenn Community Foundation, to assist with the Utility Program that is being 
established.    In addition to this revenue, the City of Northglenn will also receive 
sales taxes from the vendors of the event.   



Rachael Waggoner will complete the necessary paperwork required by the City of 
Northglenn and will collect their tax money that is to be submitted to the City of 
Northglenn promptly.   

SECURITY: 

 Night Hawk Security will be watching the vendor area from 7PM-8AM the nights of June 16th 
& 17th.  This security guard is there to assist in watching the area.  The vendors are responsible 
for their own property.   

WASTE: 

 We will provide for trash receptacles and will also have volunteers cleaning up trash.  In 
addition,  portable toilets will be made available for the public to use.   

PARKING: 

 The staff that will be working that day will be navigating traffic.  The southern part of the lot 
will be able to house parking for 50-100 cars.  Street parking can be utilized by the public.   

POWER: 

        Vendors that require power will be charged an additional fee for use of generators.  The 
vendor event will be complete each day by sundown.   

        Please consider the use of this land for this vendor event.  The revenue 
generated will be beneficial to the community as well as the city.  In addition, it 
should be a fun event.  We will be family friendly and have vendors that cater to 
children.  Any other questions or issues can be addressed by Rachael Waggoner. 
 She is the point of contact and organizer of this event.  She can be reached at the 
contact information below.   

Sincerely, 

Rachael Waggoner 

SummerRally2011@gmail.com   

(719) 439-8612 
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